
City of Federal Way Request for Bids 

RFB 21-010 

Police Gate Replacement RFB 

This scope of work requires the Contractor to remove and replace the exterior police gates at City Hall, 
33325 8th Ave South, Federal Way, Washington 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Federal Way will receive sealed bids through September 2, 2021, at 
02:00 p.m. at the City Hall Finance Department, Attn: Sherri Nelson, at 33325 8th Avenue South, Federal 
Way, Washington 98003. Proposals received after said date and time will not be considered. All timely bids 
will be opened and read publicly aloud in the Hylebos Room, City Hall 33325 8th Avenue South, Federal 
Way, Washington 98003 at 10:30 a.m. on September 7, 2021. 
 
The full bid may be accessed at the City’s website at: https://www.cityoffederalway.com/bids. 
 


